
Ready for a great burger? 
 

 

The Buck Burgers & Brew 

“Give Back Night” 

 

WHEN:  THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1ST, 5–8 PM 

WHERE:  THE BUCK, 412 STATE ST., ST. JOE 

15% of ALL dine-in or carry-out sales will 

be donated to the Lake Michigan College 

Holiday Food Basket! 

 
 

On Tuesday, December 13th, Lake Michigan College faculty, staff, and students will pack and deliver 100 

food baskets to those in need in our community.  Recipients include low income/at-risk elderly identified 

through the Area Agency on Aging, and families in need with infants and toddlers who have developmental 

risks and/or disabilities identified through the Berrien RESA Birth to Three Programs (Early On and 

Parents as Teachers). 


